Student Services Planning and Budget Meeting Notes
Wednesday, October 4, 2006
Student & Community Services Bldg. Conf. Rm 2:00 - 3:00 p.m.

Attending: Chamkasem, Cole, Griffin, Hunter, Irvin, Kawazoe, Oberg, Pitman, Rashall, Sellitti, Winters

Item Discussion/Comments Outcome
Introduction Griffin introduced Kathleen Moberg Dean of Admissions & Records and Truly Hunter EOPS Counselor,
new members of the SSPBT.
Strategic Griffin announced that funds for Strategic Planning initiatives would be available once the TI's have been
Planning Process | cascaded, sometime in November. SSPBT agreed to
meet again on
Special Budget | Griffin reviewed information about the various pots of money currently available. Group expressed Wednesday,
Allocations concern about what each pot of money represented and how much of it would be for SS. October 11 from
2-3 p.m. to
Program Review | Group agreed to meet again to review prioritized list of requests once the different pots of money are continue discussion
clarified and we know what percent of each will be for SS. regarding

Update &
Reports

Sub committee report for the use of the “Night of Magic” funds postponed to the next meeting.

C: Hawk, Miner, Murphy

prioritized list of
requests.




